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The City of Newton Department of Public Works-Water Division will be 
performing Lead & Copper Sampling on September 5, 2018 and is looking 
for residents to participate. Participants will be given a sample bottle on 
Tuesday September 4, 2018 and asked to fill that sample bottle with the 
first draw of water in the morning from the kitchen faucet, leave the bottle 
outside the front door to be picked up that morning by Water Division 
personnel.  In order to qualify in the Lead & Copper sampling program, the 
water service to your residence needs to be verified with the Water Division 
that it was installed in the early 1900’s. Under this program there will be 15 
primary sites that will be tested and 10 alternate sites that could be tested 
should a primary site become unavailable at the time of testing. Should you 
want to participate please call the Utilities Division office at 617-796-1640 
to register or have any questions answered about the program. 
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